
BEVERLY HILLS CITIZEN BUILDING 

BEVERLY HILLS, CALIFORNIA 

September 15, 1938 

Dear Amon: 

The pictures you sent are very good 
and thank you a thousand times. I'm sending 
two of them to Jim and his wife. 

You were sweet to go out to Amarillo. 
The children have told me of their nice visit 
with you and of your kindness to them in 
Fort Worth. 

Just talked to Mary who is in Paris, 
but will be home sometime in October. She is 
with a schoolgirl friend and they have had a 
wonderful trip . 

Bill is back in the harness and doing 
a good job too. 

Give my love to Mrs. Carter and your 
darling children. It was good to have news of 
them again. 

We think of you often and have missed 
you in California. It ' s been a long time since 
you were here. If you do not get out this way 
before I go east , I 111 certainly drop by to see 
you. 

Love to you and 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Since 

Betty 


